CDC Guidelines for Reopening Schools*
*These are in addition to the health & safety policy changes that is being sent home.

· Daily health and temperature checks on all staff, children, and others attempting to access the facility.  (Parents will temporarily be denied access to school.)  Children/families that may have had close contact with a person with COVID-19 should stay at home and will not be allowed to return if they become symptomatic.  Our employees will be instructed to do the same.  Any travel shall be subject to the mandatory 14-day quarantine.  If a child shows any symptoms after arrival, the child will be isolated until parent or emergency contact can be picked up.

· Arrival and departure times may be staggered until further notice.  We will monitor for a while before fully enacting.

· Staff will reinforce the importance of proper handwashing ~ parents are expected to have familiarized the child at home.  Monitoring will be conducted throughout the day amongst students and staff alike.   If soap and water is not readily available, access to hand sanitizer is available.

· Staff and students alike will be required to use face coverings until further notice.  This may be difficult for our small keiki, but necessary as they may not understand why they must practice social distancing throughout the day.

· Frequently touched surfaces will be cleaned and disinfected daily and between usage as much as possible.  Use of shared objects such as toys will be limited. Children will be restricted to use of their art supplies (crayons, pencils, glue sticks, and scissors) that are placed and assigned within their classroom storage).  All our disinfectants that we currently use meet the EPA registration list.

· Layouts of classrooms (space seating/desks) will be modified when feasible.  Other physical guides such as tape on floors and sidewalks, signs on walls, etc. will be installed to ensure that staff and children maintain social distancing throughout the day.   We are trying to acquire acrylic partitions that would best meet our needs; unfortunately, this is in demand which creates price gouging.  Tables, chairs, and other high-touch items will be thoroughly disinfected at the end of the day, and throughout as needed after use.  Floors will be cleaned (sanitized) daily. Area rugs will be sprayed with an anti-bacterial solution accordingly.

· Children will consume their snacks and meals in their own classrooms until further notice.  Lunches should be packed in paper bags or Ziploc so they can be disposed of daily.  Snacks should be packed in a snack-sized Ziploc bag so that it can be disposed of whether the snack has been completely consumed. 

· Use of our playground and other communal spaces will be staggered throughout the day.  We will do our best to ensure that the same student groups stay with the same staff unless other circumstances present themselves.    Once vacated, high-touch surfaces will be thoroughly cleaned and disinfected.

· Payment for tuition and fees will now be processed in the office only.  This is the only time where parents will be allowed to enter the school for the time being.
